
St Christopher’s CE High School 

Main School (11-16) Admission Arrangements Consultation for  

2024, 2025 & 2026 Entry 

It is a requirement of the Schools Admissions Code 2021 that admissions authorities consult on their 

pupil admission arrangements every seven years, irrespective as to whether a change has been 

made. 

St Christopher’s CE High School governing body review the admission policy annually and no 

alterations have been made, including the published admission number (PAN) of 195 per year group 

and the criteria used in the event of oversubscription. A full copy of the school’s policy can be found 

on the web site (add link). 

Comments on any aspect of the admission policy are invited during the consultation and these 

should be sent via email to c.grimshaw@st-christophers.org with the subject heading of 2025 

Admissions.  

The consultation period will commence on BLANK 2023 and close on BLANK 2023. 

Headmaster 

Main School (11-16) Admission Arrangements Consultation for 2027 Entry 

It is a requirement of the Schools Admissions Code 2021 that admissions authorities consult on their 

pupil admission arrangements when a change is proposed.  

For 2027 entry and thereafter the governing board have agreed to alter admission criteria 3 which 

currently relates to children with a parent/guardian who worships in a Church which is in full 

membership of Churches Together in England or the Evangelical Alliance or the North West 

Partnership. From 2027 entry the governors will apply the criteria to the pattern of worship evident 

from either the child or parent/guardian. 

All other parts of the arrangements will remain the same as for previous years. 

Comments on any aspect of the admission policy are invited during the consultation and these 

should be sent via email to c.grimshaw@st-christophers.org with the Subject heading of 2027 

Admissions. 

The consultation period will commence on 4 December 2023 and close on 26 January 2024. 

Headmaster 
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